
 
 

Written Permission to Photograph 
 
The Crayon Box Children’s Learning Center occasionally uses photographs of our enrolled children 
for these specific uses.  
 

• Our website: (http://www.andrews.edu/childrenslearning)  

• Promotional posters (ex. Apple Valley, Harding’s and the Berrien Springs Public Library) 

• Flyers (ex. for the Berrien County Youth Fair) 

• Ads in local newspapers  

• Registration materials  

• Student composite pictures/classroom pictures of fun activities, projects, programs, and other 
events may be posted on our walls, newsletters, etc.  

 
Note: No photographs will be shared on social media. Student work will include first names only and 
will never include a photograph.  

 
 
Child’s Name:  ________________________________  D.O.B. ______________________ 
 
 

Please sign below one of the statements. 
 
 
Your signature here gives The Crayon Box consent to include your child as described above:  
 

Signature ____________________________________  

Date:_____________________ 

 

 

Your signature here declines to give The Crayon Box consent to include your child as described 
above:  
 

Signature ____________________________________  

Date:_____________________ 


